
 
Denham Parish Council  

 
Parish Councillors are duly summoned to attend a meeting of the Parish 

Council at 7.30pm on Tuesday July 27, 2021 
 

The meeting will be held in Denham Church.  Social distancing will be 
observed and masks should be worn 

 
Agenda 

 
1. Apologies and approvals of absence 

 
2. Declarations of interest and requests for dispensation 

 
3. To approve the minutes of the meeting held on May 26, 2021 

 
4. Members of the public are invited to make any comments on 

items on the Agenda or to raise issues for consideration at 
future meetings.  Reports may be presented by County Cllr 
Peter Gould and District Cllr Matthew Hicks 
 

5. To discuss the Quiet Lanes project.  This is an opportunity 
for any member of the public who wishes to take part in the 
open consultation which is an essential part of the process of 
designating Church Road and Low Road as signposted 
Quiet Lanes.  All are welcome to attend and take part in this 
part of the meeting. 

 
6. To consider an update on Denham Community Council and 

the Village Hall renovation project. 
 

7. To consider updates on any current planning applications 
 

8. To receive a financial report from the Clerk, and to deal with 
any payments due; to note the content of the annual SALC 
audit and consider next steps at the September meeting, to 
act on recommendations  

 
9. Correspondence and urgent matters to the brought to the 

attention of the Parish Council 
 
 

Signed by Rod Caird, Clerk, Denham Parish Council, July 20, 2021 


